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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 21, 2017

TO: Honorable Dan Huberty, Chair, House Committee on Public Education
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB213 by Canales (Relating to requirements regarding electronic access to instructional

materials provided in printed book format purchased for public schools.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require publishers that provide printed instructional materials and supplemental
instructional materials to school districts to provide those materials to districts in an electronic
format at no additional cost.

Local Government Impact

School districts may realize some cost savings as a result of the bill.

Source Agencies: 701 Texas Education Agency
LBB Staff: UP, THo, AM, TSI, AW, PM
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